POMFRET PLANNING COMMISSION
NOTICE OF HEARING

A public hearing before the Pomfret Planning Commission
will be held on Monday April 1st, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the
Pomfret Town Offices to hear the following:

Application by Allison and Ryan Longfield for a garage
construction in the Ridgeline and Hillside Conservation Area
on parcel #5401-L at 830 Austin Road, Pomfret.

This application is available for inspection at the Pomfret
Town Clerk’s Office, 5218 Pomfret Road, North Pomfret.

Participation in this local proceeding is a prerequisite to the
right to make any subsequent appeal.

Karen Hewitt Osnoe, Zoning Administrator, dated
03.05.2024.

A site visit shall precede the hearing at 6:00pm

For more information contact:
karen.hewitt@pomfretvt.us




